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13th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Autumn Term Extracurricular Activities 
  
At Avonbourne we pride ourselves on ensuring students have access to a broad range of extracurricular activities 
to support their character development. Our staff have again provided an eclectic range of opportunities for your 
child to take part in this academic year. These activities are an important aspect of the school day, and we 
encourage every student to embrace the opportunities on offer. Through attending and committing to a weekly 
club students can learn new skills, improve their academic understanding or work towards representing the 
Academies at a fixture, concert or competition. 
 
All activities offered this half term are published on our school websites (Avonbourne Girls Academy > Students 
and Parents > Extracurricular Clubs, Avonbourne Boys Academy > Students and Parents > Extracurricular Clubs), 
so that you and your child can access this information. If clubs cannot go ahead for any reason, this will be 
communicated through our daily message board that students are shown in tutor time every morning.  
 
Extracurricular clubs will begin from Monday 16th September. Please do encourage your child to attend at least 
one activity this term! 
 
If you have any questions or queries, then please do not hesitate to contact me.   
  
Yours sincerely,  

  
Ms A Burrows 
Head of Character Education 
amy.burrows@avonbourneacademy.org.uk 
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